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The ABLE Network - Planning and Starting - Part 3 

 
Transcript 

 
Barb Allan: One of the requirements we have for people who come to the ABLE 

Network is they need to have a cell phone because they are out there at the different job 

placements and we need to be able to get in touch with them. So, when they first come, 

we help them to use their cell phone. And some of them need lots of instruction, but they 

all figure it out. One of the added benefits is that outside of the ABLE Network hours 

they are calling each other. They all have each other’s cell phone numbers and that’s a 

really nice way for them to socialize and keep in touch. 

 

They also--we’re involved in Best Buddies--so they do that outside of the ABLE hours 

and that’s another nice way for them to keep in touch with each other and meet other 

friends. 

 

(More information: http://www.theablenetwork.ca/)  
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